


Parent Connect Board 
Information boards are located at the front of Pods A and B. They include our monthly newsletter and 
parenting tips. Let us know if you nd this information helpful!  

Pickup 
For your child’s safety, if you have dierent plans for your child’s pickup, please let our sta know. You can 
also call the oce to share pickup changes by speaking to us or leaving a message.

Lunch 
When preparing your child’s lunch for school, please consider the following policy: 

• Heated lunches should take no longer than 30 seconds to heat. (Full time only)

• No soda or candy. Please limit drinks to one juice box/pouch.

• Part-time children send in one snack. Full-time children send in two snacks. 

• Send in utensils as needed. BPA doesn’t provide them. 

Weather 
The children go outside to the playground daily. As the weather changes, please ensure they’re dressed 
weather-appropriately for the entire day.  

Dates to Remember
 Wednesday, August 7 Yellow Day

 Tuesday, August 27 Open House 6–7 pm

 Monday, September 2 Academy closed

 Friday, September 6 Grandparent’s Breakfast 

 Friday, September 20 Academy closes at 4 pm  

 Monday–Thursday, September 23–26 School pictures


